
MNASR Staff Receives Award

Maine-Niles Association of Special Recreation (M-NASR) is proud to announce that Jennifer Reyes, Support Staff Manager, was presented with a Special Recognition Award by the Illinois Therapeutic Recreation Section (ITRS) of the Illinois Parks and Recreation Association (IPRA) at their annual conference. Jennifer has dedicated over 12 years of service to M-NASR, and they are very proud to have her on their team. Congratulations Jennifer!
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